
Meeting set to discuss updating Valley Springs 

Community Plan 
  

The Valley Springs News, September 25, 2019 
 

   Calaveras County supervisors Benjamin Stopper and Gary Tofanelli have 
scheduled a Wednesday, Oct. 16, meeting to address a Community Plan for 
Valley Springs. 
   The meeting is from 6 to 7:30 p.m. in the Veterans Memorial Hall at 300 
Daphne St. 
   The Calaveras County Board of Supervisors recently adopted an update of 
the Calaveras County General Plan that did not include a Community Plan for 
Valley Springs and several other communities. 
   The board agreed the inclusion of community plans for Copperopolis and 
Valley Springs should be the highest priorities. 
   Two competing versions of a community plan for Valley Springs were 
adopted nearly a decade ago.   
 
 


